Architecture, Design & Planning Worldwide Gensler + Peschard

Mexico City, August 15 2011

To whom it may concern,

We had a working relationship with CG Supervisiones for almost a year and a half during the
design and construction of the Canadian Embassy Annex in Mexico City, of 4,000 squate
meters.

My role in the project was Architect and Project Manager, coordinating all engineering aspects
and construction execution to be done according to their strict standards, codes and
regulations.

CG was introduced to the team by our Canadian client due to their great experience with them
in other projects. At the beginning we were concerned since most of the supervision
companies in Mexico are not team players during construction, and they are not problem
solvers. We were extremely pleased to work with CG Supervisiones, they quickly gained our
confidence. On-site they supervised the execution, problems on site were solved and revised
in a great way. They basically caught problems before they happened. Their knowledge of all
codes from Canada and from the US was invaluable. Their weekly photographic reports
described all items to be solved and items that needed to be revised.

They also did the pre commissioning for all major equipment, so when the Canadian engineers
arrived for the final commissioning, this very hard phase of a project was done more
effectively and thorough.

I will not hesitate in recommending them for any project, we are thinking also in
recommending them to US clients that need a team like them, to work well with others, and
gain their confidence to execute the work the correct way according to codes and strict
ordinances.

If you need any additional information, I will be glad to answer any questions.
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